
Woodward-Clyde " 
Engineering & science applied to the earth & its environment 

Hand Delivered 
September 7, 1995 

Mr. Jerry Delevan, P.G. 
Arkansas Department of Pollution Control & Ecology 
8001 National Drive 
Little Rock, AR 72209 

Re: Proposed Groundwater Monitoring Plan 
CAO-LIS-95070 
WC File: 95B165-GMP-l 

Dear Mr. Delevan, 

Attached is the referenced document for your review and comment. Please contact either of 
the undersigned if you have any questions or comments. 

We're looking forward to working with you on this important project. 

"/1Jt1Pr ls-· '1~/'--' 
Charles R. Smith, P.G. 

Branch Manager Assistant Project Hydrogeologist 

CC: Mr. John Carver, EDC 
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